
March 6, 2008

The Honorable Hillary Rodham Clinton
James M. Hanley Federal Building
100 South Clinton Street
P.O. Box 7378
Syracuse, NY 13261-7378

Dear Senator Clinton (Mr. Biba),

This letter comes to you from a jail cell and my Federal Trial in Syracuse 
is on March 18th.  By that date I will have already spent 50 days in jail. 
My alleged offense is writing “I LOVE YOU” to my son and “SEN CLINTON 
HELP US!”  with kid’s chalk on the ground of the Federal Plaza.

Members of our group AKidsRight.Org, have visited your local and 
Washington offices.  Many parents have called and written your local 
office.  I know I have called three times in the past few months to talk to 
Mr. Biba, your regional representative, and no calls have been returned. 
We feel ignored.

I can understand how busy you and your staff must be and that the 
concept of Family Rights, as a recognized Civil Right, is a new issue.  I’m 
coordinator for a growing group of loving Moms and Dads who were 
unjustly separated from their kids due to divorce, separation, or child 
“protective” services.

We have seen our families, and especially our children go through 
needless heartache and pain – it was an issue we also had not 
recognized, till it happened to us!

Our immediate goal is a local meeting between you and a small group of 
mothers and fathers associated with our group.  We hope that after you 
have a chance to hear our stories and also from other groups – you will 
endorse a call for Congressional Hearings and eventually the creation of 
a Family Rights Act.

An Act to recognize and protect the right of our children to have TWO 
parents equally involved in their lives AND the right of parents to raise 
and nurture their own children.  That requires parents be found guilty in 
a criminal court, with jury protection, of being a demonstrated serious 
threat to their kids – before government can interfere in family life.



I can think of no more important issue.  One that affects the very fabric 
of our society.  We have a draft meeting agenda at our web site: 
http://www.AKidsRight.Org/clinton/draft_agenda.htm.

My contact info is below.  I look forward to your response!

          Respectfully yours,

                                                                 
jmurtari@AKidsRight.Org                                     John Murtari
315-635-1968, x-211  34 Franklin Street

 Lyons, NY 14489


